
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

April 5, 1956 

Mr. *w. 0. Qlrsnd, Jr. 
P.O. Box 273 
Hobbs, Hew Mexico 

Dear Mr. Girand: 

Reference le made to your letter of March 20th, 1956, in which 
on behalf of Mr. E. Olsen you requested a continuance of Cases Nos. 
1031 snd 1032. 

Since this office has received no objections to your request 
from the interested psrties to which you sent copies of your letter, 
we will continue the esses to the May 16th hearing. 

Tours very truly, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Acting Secretary - Director 

ALP:brp 

CC: (See attached list) 


